
 
 

Memorandum 
 

 

November 10, 2020 Agenda Items 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tom Stibbe, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  November 3, 2020 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for October, 2020: 
 

 Staff is in the process of pulling out all of the annual flowers and planting the tulip bulbs 
for spring. 

 

 Removed and replaced arborvitaes by Veteran’s Plaza. 
 

 Much of the turf has been aerated, fertilized and slit seeded. 
 

 Installed 120 new and replacement Memorial pavers. 
 

 Staff has almost completed the process of closing down the irrigation system.   
 

 Annual flower designs for next year are being completed. 
 
 

Other point of interest: 
 

 Paddleboat and kayak rentals on the big quarry have closed for the season.  All boats 
have been removed. 

 
 
Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 

 

 Regularly scheduled concerts continue on Saturdays at noon and Sundays at 3:00 pm. 
 

 On Thursday, November 26th at 12:00 noon, Naperville Carillonneur Jim Brown will play 
a Thanksgiving Day Recital. On Friday, November 27th at 12:00 noon, Tim Sleep will 
play a concert of holiday favorites to kick off the December holiday season. 

 
 


